
Toby’s Foundation
Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy

Submit blood samples: www.tobysfoundation.org/samples.htm
Online donations: www.tobysfoundation.org/Donors.htm

Mail donations to: Toby’s Foundation, Inc., PO Box 7321, Laguna Niguel, CA 92607
Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

Please check with your employer about a matching gifts program.

For the latest information visit www.tobysfoundation.org
Email tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org 

Sign up online to receive “Toby’s AussiE-Update” Newsletter.

Some people say, “It won’t affect my dog.”

In Memory of Porter ~ January 9, 2010 to March 19, 2013
Some people say, “It won’t affect my dog.” Sadly, most breeds including mixed breeds are affected by canine epilepsy. Having 
loved and lost two Aussies to canine epilepsy Porter’s owner can tell you about the pain first hand.
 

Oh Porter you left me way too soon my boy, we had so many plans. Three years was not enough time to spend with such 
a good friend. Porter, you will always live in my heart. I will never forget you or stop loving you. Oh, how I miss my boy. He 
was such a gentle soul. So I guess it is goodbye for now, my friend, I will see you on the other side. ~ Robin McNeill

 
Tomorrow, it could be your dog. We are working so that it won’t be. Please support us in the fight against canine epilepsy 
by making a donation to Toby’s Foundation and by sending a blood sample from your dog to the researchers. Please see the 
information below.


